
Robert P Doll, Saint Louis, MO.
Dear Sir or Madam:

I am very concerned natural gas will be cut-off in eastern Missouri in 
a few weeks.  At a time of increasing inflation, dropping temperatures and 
uncertainty in our country a service disruption of natural gas  is not 
needed.   Such a disruption could very well cause greater anxiety, 
frustration and other undesirable outcomes.

Please reverse your decision shutting down the pipe line!
Regards,  B. Doll
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